
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 
Our topic for this term is Eco 

Warriors. We will be doing 

lots of geography and science 

work this term on exploring 

how we can help look after 

the planet and animals. We 

are looking forward to a trip 

to Asda Park on Friday 17th 

May. Where we will carry out 

a litter pick followed by a 

play. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Hello!  
Welcome to our newsletter for 

Term 5.  

We are looking forward to an 

exciting term 5! If you have any 

queries please feel free to 

speak to us on the door or 

contact us on Class charts.  

 

                         

English 
The children will be continuing with Literacy or RWI lessons this 

term. Our book for this term is The Last Wolf by Mini Grey, the 

book takes a twist on the fairy tale Little Red Riding Hood. The 

story also links to our geography work on the impact of climate 

change and deforestation which will promote discussion. We will be 

exploring the book and completing a range of activities and writing 

around this.                          Numeracy 

This term we are going to continue our learning about fractions and 

finding fractions of amounts. We will be carrying out lots of 

practical tasks to support us with our learning with money and mass 

and capacity. We will also be learning about data handling, this 

includes tally charts, bar graphs and pie charts and we will use the 

computers to help us do this. 

Geography 
In Geography we will be exploring Antarctica and Brazil. Looking at 

where these places are, what animals live there and what life is like. 

We will then be comparing this to the UK to explore the similarities 

and differences between these countries.  

Science 

This term in science we will be linking our learning to Geography and 

we will be carrying out some experiements to observe and predict 

what we think we will happen and have discussions around the 

experiments, these will link to climate change, recycling, endangered 

animals and rainforests. One of these experiments will link to our 

learning on Anartica and explore melting and freezing.   
 

 

 
                                   

 

 

Year 2 Assessments 
Year 2 will be completing 

assessment during term 5, 

this is similar to the 

previous SATS testing. 

Your child will carry out 

the assessment in small 

groups with a familiar adult 

and is non pressurised. 

Please speak to the class 

teacher if you have any 

questions.  

 

Cakes and curriculum.  
You are invited in on 

Monday 20th May from 3pm 

till 3.30 pm. This will be an 

opportunity for you to 

develop further 

understanding around the 

Literacy curriculum within 

year 2.  

 

 

Class Assemblies 

This term both year 2 

classes will be sharing 

their learning with you 

during our class 

assemblies.  

 

Trombones  

Thursday 2nd May 

Tubas 

Thursday 9th May.  

 

The assemblies will start 

at 9.15am in the school 

hall.  
 

Named items 

Please could we ask for 

children to bring in a 

named water bottle and 

for all jumpers to be 

labelled to ensure they 

can’t be lost.  
 

 

   

 

 

    

 

 


